TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Child Protection/Safeguarding Team

Designated Teacher: Miss Morrow (lmorrow225@c2kni.net) Deputy Designated Teacher: Mrs Wells (ywells497@c2kni.net) School Governor: Mrs H Apsley (brian_apsley@fastmail.co.uk)

It is that time of year when we remember those who have died in past conflicts. A time for reflection and respect.

The Governors are encouraged that since the meeting with the Education Minister, Paul Givan, we have had a few visits from both EANI and the architects in charge of our extension. Whilst the talk has been positive, only when the work starts will we be able to celebrate.

Contact Information

A reminder, if your contact details change (telephone/mobile number, address, email) please contact the school office with any new information, so that we can keep our records up to date.

NUT Allergy

Please remember we are a nut aware school. Please do not send in anything with nuts.

Early Birds and 2 O'Clock Club

Please remember to send in the money for these as soon as you have booked.

Anti-Bullying Week

Monday 11.11.2024 - Friday 15.11.2024

Tuesday 12.11.2024 Odd Sock Day

The children should wear odd socks to school. This represents that we are all different and that we should respect these differences.

Christmas Pantomime 'Beauty & The Beast'

Please send any outstanding money to school as soon as possible. The cost is £12 per child.



Friday 15th November 2024

Please see the note below from our school council regarding events next week.

On Friday the children will complete a variety of Children In Need activities in school.

Open Evening for New Families & P1 Intake 2024

Thursday 28th November 2024 6.30 – 7.30pm

If you know of anyone who is interested in sending their child to our school, please let them know about our Open Evening or ask them to get in touch with us with their details. School number 028 2826 0617.

Should you be unable to attend, Miss Morrow is happy to see you at a different time.

To help us update our records if there are any younger siblings of our current families, please contact the school office to give their details.

School will close for all children on this day at 2.00pm to allow for cleaning for Open Night.

Annual Report to Parents

The Annual Report to Parents 2023 -2024 is now available to read on the school website in Parents Section.

Request from Mrs Wells

If you have any empty fairy liquid (type) bottles, could you please send them into school, as we would like to use them for outdoor play. Many thanks.

Dates for the Diary

Saturday 9th November Larne Grammar School Familiarisation Day

Ballyclare High School Familiarisation Day

Tuesday 12th November Odd Sock Day

Friday 15th November Children In Need Day

Saturday 16th November SEAG Paper 1

Saturday 23rd November SEAG Paper 2

Thursday 28th November Open Evening for New Families & P1 Intake

 $2025 \quad 6.30 - 7.30$ pm

Friday 29th November School Development Day – no children to attend

Wednesday 11th December Rehearsal in Raloo Presbyterian Church Hall

Thursday 12th December Christmas Concert in Raloo Presbyterian

Church Hall

Friday 13th December Whole school visit to Pantomime at the

Waterfront Hall, Belfast. 'Beauty and the

Beast.'

Friday 20th December School will closed at 12 noon for Christmas

Holiday.

C L Morrow Principal

8.11.2024



Friends of Toreagh

Thank you for all your support so far!
This year we have raised: School Disco £406
Smartie Tubes £409



Children In Need Friday 15th November

The School Council are planning to raise money for Children in Need.

£1 for a donut

£1 to dress brightly like a colour of the rainbow

£1 to bring in your own teddy

Let's see how much money we can raise!







Supporting Emotions & Learning to Thrive



Look Familiar?

Small supportive group
discussion and information
sessions for parents on
supporting primary school aged
children with big emotions

Two-part workshop:

Wed 13th Nov & Wed 20th November

Book early as places are limited

10-11.30 am- via zoom

